
 

 

 

 

NOTICE  

This is Private Property, and you are not permitted to let your dogs on The Green; you are in 

breach of the Dog-By-Laws, signage reflecting this, is already clearly displayed on The Green.    

Please note this area is covered by CCTV and any breaches of the Dog-By-Laws will be passed 

to the Metropolitan Police Safer Neighbourhood Team and the Animal Welfare Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
Goulden House Estate Staff 


